
July Board Report

     Greetings!  During the month of July, the Browning Middle School was utilized for 
summer school, summer activities and the kitchen has been busy providing meals to the 
community.  The custodians are busy cleaning the building and construction is still occurring.  
Two flag poles have been installed by the front entrance and a beautiful spear has been installed 
on the front of the building.  The leadership has changed and Browning Middle School will have 
a new Principal and Vice Principal for the 2022-2023 school year.  Currently, we are still seeking 
a Dean of Students, a PE teacher, a Teacher Assistant and a Home/School Coordinator.  
Interviews are occurring and we are hoping to have all positions filled in the near future.  

Looking forward to the month of August, Browning Middle School will begin registering 
students for the school year and will be working to set up for a very successful school year.  I 
look forward to giving some positive and exciting news and updates for Browning Middle 
School.


